The National Association of Telecommunications Officers and Advisors (NATOA) honored the winners of the 27th Annual Government Programming Awards (GPA) on September 29th in New Orleans, LA.

The awards program honors excellence in broadcast, cable, multimedia and electronic programming produced by local government agencies. This year, NATOA received more than 650 entries submitted by local governments throughout the United States and Canada.

We are proud to announce that the Mayor's 2012 state of the city address took third place in the Public Affairs Programing category.

Cupertino also took third place in Election Coverage for last year's coverage of the Rotary Candidates Forum.

In the Public and Community Meeting category, Cupertino took second place for its city council meeting broadcasts. This year, only the City of Denver could manage better council meeting coverage, than the City of Cupertino.

Special thanks to our communication team, Ray Delgado, Robert Kim, Pete Cogianese (kog-lee-an-ease), and Michelle Kombs.